
 

 

SAFETY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

2019-20 

 

 

 

Tuesday, August 27, 2019, 7:05 AM 

 

Safety Committee Meeting – District Office Board Room  

 

Attendance:  Doug Brown, Jan Harris, Brenda Fetterolf, Jim Murtin, Nicole Lenhart, Christina Fish 

Discussion:  

1. Jim Murtin sent radio instruction / procedures to all staff in the school district. 
2. There will be a Risk & Vulnerability Assessment done on the Elementary School within the 

next two weeks. 
3. Fire drills will be done in all buildings by the end of the week. 
4. A conversation was held regarding the reader panels in each building in the event an 

emergency takes place in the schools. 
5. Bus lane rules were mentioned.  Traffic is not allowed to enter while buses are utilizing the 

lane.  The ropes will be put up and taken down by drivers in the beginning and end of the 
day. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:39 AM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


